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HARTT Laura A * WRD

From: Gail Sabbadini <ggsabba@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 8:39 PM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Subject: New groundwater rules

Please protect groundwater from overuse by changing permitting rules. Default to no, not yes. It is more important than 
ever before to make the limited fresh water resources more sustainable and protected from waste and contamination. 
Gail Sabbadini 
Retired Biologist 
Bend, Oregon 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from ggsabba@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


